
I strongly oppose this bill!  The state has no business forcing private schools to public school standards.  Private schools 
successfully run their schools WITHOUT public school interference.  THAT IS WHY WE SEND OUR CHILDREN TO PRIVATE 
SCHOOL!!  Especially religious schools.  There is a reason for separation of church and state.  The state has no jurisdiction to tell 
the religious schools how they will run their school.  We pay a lot of money in taxes to support the public schools AND we pay a lot 
of money to send our children to a faith based, private school.  This bill violates the rights of every private school and every family 
who chooses to send their child to private school.  VOTE NO!  


